
Comprehensive Medication Management Academy 

Faculty Disclosures 

Consistent with ACPE standards for Integrity and Independence in Accredited Continuing Education, 

ACCP requires that all planners, reviewers, faculty/speakers, moderators, and others involved in any 

educational program offered for accredited CPE acknowledge and disclose any financial relationship 

with any ineligible companies that they have had over the past 24 months. ACPE defines ineligible 

companies as those whose primary business is producing, marketing, selling, re‐selling, or distributing 

healthcare products used by or on patients.  

Consultant/Member of Advisory Board: Kaitlin Bader (Alliance for Integrated Med Management 

AIMM), Christie Schumacher (Dexcom, Abbott). 

Nothing to Disclose: Mary Roth-McClurg, M. Shawn McFarland, Andrew Schmelz, Todd Sorensen, Amie 

Brooks, Bradley Winter, Jon Easter, Jean Moon, Melissa Badowski, Paul Kelly, Calvin Meaney, Jamie 

Benken, McKenzie Robillard, Leann Webster, Randy McDonough, Ryan Jacobsen, Kylee Funk, Keri 

Hager. 

All of the relevant financial relationships listed for these individuals have been mitigated.  


